
Dear Praying Friends,


Time passes quickly, and we continue to see God working in Washington.  We have 
been here six months, and are preparing for our first full winter in the Pacific 
Northwest.  It will be quite different than what we have been accustomed to in South 
Georgia. The rainy season has begun, which includes mostly cloudy, grey days and 
an almost constant drizzle


In our last letter, we told of how God allowed us to begin both an adult Bible study 
and a weekly kids program.  These are continuing with some slight changes.  As the 
weather continues to change, we have needed to bring the adult Bible study into our 
trailer.  It's hard to believe our group has been meeting for over 20 weeks already!  
God continues to bring visitors to the Bible study, but we also have a faithful group 
that we look forward to teaching every week. 


Due to the expansion of the RV park, we have lost the use of the park-provided area 
for our kids club.  With the weather changing and the location changes, we decided 
to move the kids club to Sunday afternoon and run it like a Sunday School program.  
We made this change about a month ago and it has been positive.  God is bringing 
new kids and if they all attended at the same time we would have 16 attendees in the 
Sunday School program!  Please pray for these kids and their parents.  Some of the 

parents claim to be religious, but they don't attend any of our services.  We have a great ministry to these kids, but 
we desire to see God work in a greater way in the families' lives.


Perhaps the biggest news is that we began having Sunday Morning services at our trailer!  We started September 
17th, and we had no idea who would show up.  We had invited lots of people both in the RV park and in the 
community.  Excitingly, three people, plus our family, were at our first service!  God has continued to bring new 
visitors each Sunday since then, and there are now 6 adults attending along with our family. We are thankful and 
humbled to be serving our Savior here!


 God has continued to supply our needs.  
Several of the churches here in Washington 
have partnered with us since our last update, 
and we are very grateful.   Thank you for your 
prayers and financial support.  As I see so 
much spiritual darkness all around, God 
continually reminds me that He is working 
here!
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